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Giuliana Carbone - Re: Fw: Fwd: TIEG Agreement, Apollo

b e - ST

From: Michael H. {(EDC) Williams

To: Carbone, Giuliana; Gupta, Adir

Date: 30/05/2011 6:12 PM

Subject: Re: Fw: Fwd: TIEG Agreement, Apollo
CcC: Condon, Rebecca

See below re your email of 6pm tonight

>>> Rebecca Condon 5/30/2011 4:36 PFM >>>
Mike

I spoke with Bob Langlois and let him know that the review of Schedule F is underway, is a top priority and we would
expect to have an answer after the ARM Minutes of Settlement are available after June 6th.

He will pass this along to Richard Wachsberg.

You probably already know this but in case you didn't- apparently Bob Langlois was in on May 24th with Richard
Wachsberg to see Joe P., Doug F. and the Mayor. The plan was to schedule a followup meeting once an answer on
Schedule F is prepared. I think the meeting was more of a meet and greet to discuss the project, some traffic issues and
Schedule F.

Rebecca

>>> Michae! H. (EDC) Williams 5/30/2011 3:05 PM >>>
Rebecca - I assume that this is being handled? Can someone contact the author, Mr Langlois, to assure him that we are
working on this?

Also, looks like Joe P wants to be the one that sends a response - so we need a draft ASAP

Thx
Mike
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